Javaid Ahmad

The inspection fee is totally unrealistic. The cost of labor, utilities, rent and overhead has gone up
significantly. It is extremely difficult to find licensed inspectors to work for even20./hr. Also
eliminating safety inspections was a bad decision. Emissions fee needs to be at least $40 for stations
to remain open.



